
 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 
 
Moved by: Councillor Frances Nunziata  
 
Seconded by: 

 
Mayor John Tory 

 

 
 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Michael John Patrick McDonald.  
 
Michael was a dedicated family man, a passionate public servant and an outstanding community 
organizer. Michael's accomplishments were many and include a fifty-three year career as a 
lawyer, serving as a City Councillor for the former City of York, and igniting young minds as a 
Humber College professor.  Michael was the proud father to six daughters.  
 
Michael was an integral part of the community in Weston. He spearheaded several local 
initiatives and dedicated much of his life community improvement and engagement. Michael 
advocated for the Lion's Park Humber Pathway pedestrian bridge which connected cyclists and 
pedestrians from Weston to Lake Ontario. Michael was the Chair of the Weston Village Business 
Improvement Area and helped create the Weston Farmers' Market as well as the Weston Santa 
Claus Parade.  
 
The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 
sincere sympathy to Michael McDonald's family. 
 
October 27, 2020 


	CONDOLENCE MOTION

